Highland Free Charter School
510 South Highland Avenue
Tucson, Arizona 85719
(520) 623-0104
Fax (520) 903-1318

Dear Friends of Highland Free Schoaol,

We have until December 31, 2010, to take advantage of Arizona’s Tuition
Tax Credit.

As you know, Arizona has one of the best education choice laws in the
country, the Arizona Tuition Tax Credit. This tax credit gives every
Arizona taxpayer a choice: you can pay your state income tax as usual
and have the state of Arizona decide where to spend your money, or you
can re-direct up to $1,400.00 of your taxes to enhance education at
Highland and/or provide scholarship monies.

There are two ways to help Highland and take advantage of the Tax
Credit:

FIRST- a contribution of up to $200 ($400 per couple) can be given
directly to Highland Free Charter School.

SECOND- a contribution of up to $500 ($1,000 per couple) can be given to
a School Tuition Organization (STO), which in turn gives the money to
schools for scholarships. The organization that would help Highland Free
School with the extended day and the summer school program is called
Alternative Schools Scholarship Fund, Inc.

The individual taxpayer can do both to help the same school!

This year, there is also a Corporate Income Tax Credit (see Nick for
information).

This tax credit program can be a big help to Highland Free School and our
students. It can only be a success with help from you and your friends.

Thank You,
Highland Free School
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